

## A Message from the Chairman



Shriners Children's Ohio BOARD OF GOVERNORS

## Dear Nobles,

As a proud graduate of the University of Georgia, college football season is my favorite time of year! I spend my Saturdays rooting for the Bulldogs and hoping another National Championship title is on the horizon. Still, I'm always "on call" for Shriners Children's Ohio. We never know when a child or family will need us, so we need to be ready to help get them to the hospital, even if it interrupts our weekend.

Many of you give up your Saturdays to participate in parades or events or fundraise for Shriners Children's because you're committed to our mission of treating more kids in more places. Every time you're out in the community is another opportunity to help a family connect with the specialized burn, cleft lip and palate and craniofacial care at Shriners Children's Ohio.

I would argue our 101-year-old team is undefeated. We've treated more than 1.6 million children since our organization's founding in 1922. That's more than a century of victories -- better than any team, including my beloved Georgia Bulldogs, can claim.

Thank you for being part of the greatest philanthropy in the world. No matter how Georgia finishes this season, I know I can count on our team of Nobles like you to support the Most Amazing Care Anywhere.

Dennis Hewatt Chairman, Board of Governors Shriners Children's Ohio





If you know a child we can help, go to shrinersohio.org or call:

reconstructive surgery makes Shriners Children's Ohio a first choice for care.

855-206-2096

Cleft Lip & Palate
Plastic & Reconstructive Surgery
Complex Wounds & Skin Condtions

**Conditions Treated** 

All services provided regardless of the familys' ability to pay.